
 
 

  

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors (“Board”) of the Phelan Piñon 
Hills Community Services District (“District”) that the regular Board meeting 
scheduled for November 27, 2024, has been cancelled. 

For more information, you may contact District staff at the District’s offices located 
at 4176 Warbler Road, Phelan, California, or by telephone at (760) 868-1212, during 
regular business hours. 

 


